

IS THE SEASON

As the first semester comes to a close, students and staff at Dixon High School have kicked it into high gear in preparation for final exams, the start of the winter activities season, and all other holidaycentered events in our Dixon community.

preparing review and application-based activities for students to showcase their learning from the semester. One such project was the blood spatter analysis lab conducted by Forensics students. In this lab, students explored and gathered data to help them recreate a crime scene.





Entering the holiday season our very own music department is hard at work preparing and using their talents at concerts and events like the Dixon Christmas Walk. This event along with the annual Winter Band Concert and Madrigal Festival Dinner are cherished staples of our school community. Our talented students are nothing short of amazing as they play and sing timeless holiday classics.

With the close of a highly successful fall athletic season, attention has shifted to a spectacular start to the winter season. Several of our athletes have been nominated for Sauk Valley Media's Athlete of the Week honor and each event brings fun and excitement to students, staff, and the community.

As we finish off 2024 we at Dixon High School wish everyone a safe and joyous holiday season...and

We can't wait to see everyone back in 2025!